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‘Be safe, be kind. 

Listen and think a lot. 

Be your best!’ 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been another busy week at Perryfields Infant School.  Our whole 

school topic, ‘Here we are’, has really grasped the children’s imagination.  

The Foundation Stage children have been busy making Modroc 3D planets, 

Year 1 have started their non-fiction books for water and the Year 2 children 

were making and eating health fruit kebabs. 

The loud music from the hall was a fantastic sound as we welcomed back an 

external coach with Rachel teaching dance to the Foundation Stage chil-

dren.  So much fun was being had and I was impressed by the excellent 

learning behaviours and quality of work being produced across the school. 

Quick Reminders 

Thank you to everyone who has been remembering their staggered start 

times, wearing their face masks, continuing to social distance and coming 

into school on time.  Together we can beat Covid! 

Please can I remind everyone to not contact teachers via DB Primary and to 

make contact via the school office on admin@perryfields-inf.essex.sch.uk or 

01245 268714 as during the week teachers do not regularly access DB Pri-

mary and any communication can be missed. 

Parents Evenings—parents evening report cards should be coming home 

today.  If you haven’t already booked a parents evening slot time for this 

Tuesday 27th or Thursday 29th April then please go online and book a time.  

The teachers would like to speak to everyone to discuss their child's pro-

gress and next steps to support their learning.  If you have any difficulty 

booking a time then please call the office and the team will be happy to book 

it for you.   

Have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes 

Amanda Reid 

Dates for your diary… 

 23rd April—parent report 

cards to go home 

 27th April—Parent consulta-

tion evening 4-6:30pm 

(please book a time slot) 

 29th April—Parent consulta-

tion evening 3:30-6pm 

(please book a time slot) 

 3rd May—Bank Holiday 

 7th May—sponsored walk 

(FIPS/TBC) 

 28th May—Last Day 

 Half Term 

 7th June—Non-pupil day 

staff training 

 8th June—back to school 

 10th June—class photos 

 11th June—KS1 swimming 

starts (details to follow) 

 11th June—New pupil induc-

tion (TBC) 

 15th June—New pupil induc-

tion (TBC) 

 29th June—sports day 

(TBC) 

 18th June—Race For Life 

(details to follow) 

 21st June—Emerald class 

last Forest School 

 8th July—Move Around Day 

 9th July—Reports to go 

home (TBC) 

 16th July—last KS1 swim 

 21st July—Last Day 

Class Super Stars 

RUBY CLASS—Lucian 

TOPAZ CLASS—Penelope 

EMERALD CLASS— Joseph 

SAPPHIRE CLASS— Buster 

DIAMOND CLASS— Gabriella 

PEARL CLASS— Daniel 

RUBY CLASS— Alisa 

TOPAZ CLASS— Theo 

EMERALD CLASS—  Adam A 

SAPPHIRE CLASS— Robyn 

DIAMOND CLASS— Kelvin 

PEARL CLASS—Eleanor 
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